
 

 

 
 
 
June 7, 2016 
 
To: Chair and Members of Etobicoke-York Community Council 
 
From: Councillor Justin Di Ciano 
 
Re: Traffic Calming – Nordin Avenue  EY 15.32 
 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
 This staff report is about a matter that Community Council has delegated authority from City 

Council to make a final decision. 

  

This report outlines the results of our investigation into installing speed humps on Nordin 

Avenue, between The Queensway and Islington Avenue. The results indicate that the criteria to 

justify installing speed humps are not satisfied. 

 
Further consultation with the community is required before making a decision on this matter.   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That Etobicoke York Community Council refer this matter back to the Director, Transportation 
Services, Etobicoke York District, with a request that Transportation staff attend a Community 
Meeting to be hosted by  Councillor Di Ciano in The Fall, 2016  and report back to Community 
Council. 
 
 
 
 


